
Weekly Wild Wednesday      

For October 7
th

, 2020 

Hi everyone, what a fun week! So beautiful, this feels like the prettiest Fall Foliage ever. I am 

taking the time to really look at the color on both hikes and drives. I learned from several 

podcasts and zoom webinars, many this week about Fall NON-clean up education --and 2 

design webinars. 

 

 This photo was from the Graham Herbst webinar, library 

link shared by Dianne.  

 

 

 

At The Flower House Mercedes and I laid out cardboard over the 

lawn spaces that are currently winterizing to prepare for Spring 

planting. We laid out hose in the shape she preferred, filled in with 

cardboard, and covered with the mulch she likes called “Soil Pep” 

from Mountain West. There are sources for you-haul non-cost and 

non-impact mulches for sites in which there is not a preference of 

materials, and I am pursuing one of those this week as well for 

sustainable options.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Here are some photos from the side of The 

Flower House. The newly planted vine is 

still doing well in its new home!  

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

We also found a trellis at Second 

Hand Finds, and brought it to 

frame the back gate at The 

Flower House. It fits perfectly 

and is nearly the exact width of 

that back gate.  I think it will be 

really pretty when covered with 

the wild Grape Vines that will 

grow along that back yard fence 

line.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yanney Garden:  Buddy and I went to Mulhalls in Omaha to get a 

requested family plant for Charese’s Garden-- and also a few 

Native plants, non-cultivar. They had masses of ‘native’ 

cultivars. Doug Tallamy has some interesting research about 

cultivars.   

 

 

 



 

 

.Wishing you all the best coming week ever, and I hope you get to enjoy both the Fall weather 

--and the gorgeous colors! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


